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Appendix D

Sample of Notification Letter

Construction Notice — 660 Quayside Drive 3 BOSA

From July 12th-14th Quayside Drive will be closed west of Begbie to the pedestrian crossing (approximately 300
metres). There will be no vehicular access to the Riverfront Area via this route during this time.
Pedestrian, bicycle and wheelchair access will be maintained. Vehicle detours will be set up to use the
Mclnnes Overpass and for large trucks to use the Third Avenue Overpass to enter and exit the Riverfront Area.

Please see the map on the reverse showing the road closure area and the detour routes. Please obey all signs
and traffic control personnel at all times. All work will take place during regular construction hours
(7:00am-8:00pm)

This closure is needed in order to fix the road settlement issues that have occurred in this area. A closure of the
full width of the road is needed in order to have adequate space to do the required repairs and to maintain safe
working conditions for our crew. We will endeavor to complete the work as quickly as possible and to re-open the
road as soon as we can.

Thank you as always for your patience and understanding while we complete this work. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

LEGEND

Detour Route for Passenger Vehicles
Detour Route for Large Truck Access
Closure Area

------ Pedestrian, bike and wheelchaic
access remaing open

tel 604 2984 0666 communityinfo@thinkbosa.com thinkbosa.com
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